
 

 

R. ELISABETH MACLARY IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE 

OUR STUDENT WINTER CONCERT!!!!! 

 
 

We are pleased to share the video for our winter concert:  

https://youtu.be/WSEabHbgHKw 

 

The runtime is roughly 30 minutes, watch with your class  .  Please feel free to 

share with your child The video is unlisted, but anyone with the link can view it, 

so just be mindful of that. 

 

Special thanks to Mrs. Kleiman, Mr. Low and Mr. Andress.  

Happy Holidays! 

https://youtu.be/WSEabHbgHKw

